
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 
 
 
 

DIARY DATES 2025 
OCTOBER  

Thurs 2 CL1 Stay and Play 8.30 – 10.00am 

Fri 3 FOWS - National “Get Funky Day” non  
uniform day 

Thurs 9 Girls Football Tournament at Goals 

Sat 11 FOWS Tidy Up Morning 

Thurs 16 Harvest Festival, Village Hall, 9.15am 

Mon 20-Weds 
22 

Parents Evening 

Fri 24 FOWS Autumn Fayre after school, Pumpkin 
Trail/Cake Sale 

Fri 24 Break Up for Half Term 

Mon 27 – Fri 31 Half term Holiday 

NOVEMBER  

Mon 3 Back to School 

Weds 5 School Flu Immunisations 

Weds 5 FOWS – National Doughnut Day Sale after 
school 

Sat 8 Open Morning for new 2026 parents and 
children 10.00-12.00 

WC: Mon 10 Anti-bullying week 

Mon 10 Odd Sock Day  

Weds 12–Fri 14 CL4 Residential to Horstead 

Fri 14 Reception Class Health Checks 

Fri 14 Children In Need – Wear spots day 

Thurs 27 CL1 Stay and Play 8.30-10.00am 

DECEMBER  

Mon 2 CL3 Christmas Performance 9.30am and 
5.30pm at Village Hall 

Fri 5 FOWS Christmas Fayre after school 

WC Mon 8 RE Week 

Thurs 11 CL1 Christmas Performance 9.15am in 
School hall 

Fri 12 FOWS Sponsored Santa Run 

Mon 15 KS2 Christmas Party 

Weds 17 CL2 Christmas Performance 
9.15am at Village Hall 

Weds 17 Christmas Lunch 

Thurs 18 KS1 Christmas Party 

Thurs 18 FOWS – Christmas outfit day dress down day 

Fri 19 Christingle Service, Wreningham Church 
1.30pm 

Fri 19 FOWS Christmas School Disco 

Fri 19 Break Up for Christmas 

Mon 22 – Mon 
5th Jan 

Christmas Holiday 
 

 

 

 

   

 

Autumn is definitely upon us this week 

and the mornings are much colder and 

the nights are drawing in.  Luckily the 

children are still able to enjoy playtimes 

and classroom activities outside.  Class 2 

had a little adventure to the park yesterday 

looking for autumn leaves and conkers in the sunshine. 

Please ensure your child has a coat in school 

now the weather is turning.  KS1 children also 

need a pair of labelled wellington boots and can 

bring in waterproof outer clothing so that they 

can enjoy outside play when it rains.   

Reception Class parents – 2nd October. 
A reminder to please come and join us next 
Thursday 2nd October.  Please do stay and 
play in Class one after drop off until 10am.  

The children would love to show you how they have 
settled in and what activities they enjoy in Class 1. 
 

 

FOWS EVENTS:        
Our super FOWS team have launched their diary of 
events for the upcoming year.  Please see the exciting 
events that have been added to our diary.  The first 
upcoming ones are: 
Next week – Fri 3 October 
“National Get Funky Day” – non uniform day – please 
bring in a raffle gift for Christmas Hampers 
Saturday 11th October  
Tidy Up Morning. 
Please come along with your tools 
and enthusiasm and help tidy up 
our school grounds.  It is always a 
fun morning and we look forward 
to seeing as many as possible.  
Children are welcome to come 
along but must be accompanied by an adult.    
Friday 24th October –  8am – 1pm 
Autumn Fayre after school, Pumpkin competition/Trail 
and Cake sale.  More details will follow nearer the date. 
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Our Christian Values are  Stewardship  Service  Courage  Perseverance  Hope  Kindness  Forgiveness  Love  
 Friendship  Respect  Compassion  Thankfulness 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Girls PE shorts – We have noticed that a 
few girls (mainly in KS2) are wearing very 
short PE shorts.  Please can we ask that 
girls are wearing “suitable” mid thigh 

length PE shorts.  It is not appropriate to wear “pant 
style” shorts in school. 

 

Reception Class 1 Parents – you 
should have received an email with a 
“Settling In Survey”.  We would be 
very grateful if you could complete 
and send back to us by 17th October.  
Please see the link below: 

https://forms.office.com/e/9AUbDhME5b 

 

You  should now have received home 
the proof card with your child’s 
photograph.  Please ensure you place 
any orders online by the Braiswick 

deadline of TUESDAY 7TH OCTOBER.  Late orders may 
incur a charge from the company.  Thank you. 

 

 Calling all prospective Midday 
Supervisors – we need you! 
Can you spare a couple of hours on a 
Tuesday, Wednesday or Thursday?  If so, 
we would love to hear from you.  We have 

a vacancy from mid October.  Why not pop in and see 
what the role involves and have a chat with the office?  

When you are on your autumn walks, if you 

spot conkers or acorns, Class 1 would love 

them to help with counting.  If you are able 

to drill a hole in them that would be fantastic so children 

can thread them onto counting strings. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you have a child who is 

suspected of having a 

neurodiverse condition or who 

has been diagnosed with 

ADHD?  If so and you haven’t 

yet completed a Plan Bee 

course, there are still places in 

Banham in October. Places 

are offered on a first come first 

served basis. 

Stars of the 

 Week 

Class 1  Mara/Jacob 

Class 2   Ivy/Sophie 

Class 3  Millie/Olivia 

Class 4  Anya/Eadie 

Please can we ask that 

children do not bring toys 

into class.  It causes great 

disruption and makes 

extra work for staff having 

to try to part children 

from their toys.  Thank 

you for your cooperation. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/9AUbDhME5b

